
Greetings, 

I am Katrina Card, and I’m writing to seek representation in the acting and modeling industries. I have no 

working experience as of this time; however, I was chosen through auditions to participate in the 2024 

International Presentation of Performers, and trained with celebrity coaches through Talent Auditions, in 

August 2023. I will be training one on one with a coach again, starting in January 2024. 

Please take a moment to review my information. If you think I would be a good fit for your agency and 

would like to schedule an interview, you can contact my mom, Tira Card, at tirawallace@gmail.com or at 

(412) 722-2401. I look forward to connecting with you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Katrina Card 

(Tira Card: mom) 
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